
From: John Mainstone  
Rep ID 541  
HS Kirk Hallam /6.4 
__________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Dear Miny, 
 
The proposed development at Kirk Hallam would be not only detrimental to the residents who 
already live there in as much as the infrastructure regarding doctors, dentists, schools would not be 
able to cater for another 1200 homes and their residents as it’s a real struggle to get appointments 
with health professionals as also school paces are at a premium.                           
 
The green spaces are places that people hold in deep regard with many people coming from outside 
the area to take advantage of walking this beautiful area. There are innumerable species of animals, 
insects, birds and reptiles in this area that would be displaced at best and more likely disappear 
altogether if the development went ahead.                                   
 
From a personal point of view this green space has been of great help with my own and a family 
members mental health   
 


